
Sundermeyer, Susan 

From: Taylor, Michael

Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2009 1:34 PM

To: Sundermeyer, Susan

Subject: FW: Comments on the RES workshop

Attachments: Vote Solar MO RES_comments.pdf
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6/30/2009

Susan: 
  
Please e-mail and attachment in EW-2009-0324. 
  
Thanks 
  
Mike 
 

From: Claudia Eyzaguirre [mailto:claudia@votesolar.org]  
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2009 4:43 PM 
To: Taylor, Michael 
Subject: Comments on the RES workshop 
 
Dear Mike Taylor,  
  
Please find the comments of the Vote Solar Initiative on the most recent draft of the Renewable Energy 
Standard proposed rule.   Vote Solar is a non‐profit organization with members throughout Missouri and the 
U.S.  We have been involved with solar and RES design for over eight years in many states.  We have been asked 
by our members in Missouri to offer our expertise and offer comments on the rulemaking process.  I am pleased 
to have this opportunity to provide comments.  I also offer any assistance I can  to you or your staff with data 
analysis or modeling. 
  
Best regards,  
Claudia Eyzaguirre 
  
  
  
Claudia Eyzaguirre 
300 Brannan St. Suite 609 
San Francisco, CA 94107 
415.817.5065 office 
510.599.8249 mobile 
www.votesolar.org 
  


